Tarra Jolly

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Zoning Docket- W-3566

Importance: High

From: Jackson, Dawn M <dmjackson@novanthealth.org>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 3:04 PM

To: Marc Allred <marca@cityofws.org>

Cc: Eddie Cannon <rodeman1957@gmail.com>; serdjack@yahoo.com
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Zoning Docket- W-3566

Importance: High

| am writing you on behalf of myself and Eddie Cannon (1561 Kesteven Rd, Winston Salem, NC 27127. We received a
notice of a meeting on zoning docket W-3566 stating the City is planning on
building apartments behind our home. We will not be able to attend the meeting on March 9,2023.

We truly oppose of this issue. When we bought our home , we enjoyed the quietness of our neighborhood and the
peacefulness that we do have. By building apartments will bring down our property value.

We enjoy looking out and sometimes seeing the wildlife. Also, this is too close to our property. This could cause the
crime rate to go up, not knowing who is living behind us.

We extremely disagree and oppose of this zoning docket.

Sincerely,

Dawn Jackson
Eddie Cannon

1561 Kesteven Rd
Winston Salem, NC 27127

We are here to help you get the care you need. Visit Novant Health for up-to-date information.

Estamos aqui para ayudarle con el cuidado que usted necesita. Visite Novant Health para informacién actualizada.
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